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Common Area and Water
Access Closure
JERDONE ISLANDER

Next Tuesday, April 13, the common area and boat launch area will
be closed for maintenance.

Thank you for your cooperation and we apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.

If you have any concerns, please contact Grounds Maintenance
Chair, Charlie Via at theboard@jerdoneisland.org.

You just read issue #6 of JERDONE ISLANDER. You can also
browse the full archives of this newsletter.

You're currently logged in as JerdoneIslanderNewsletter, which is why you're not
being prompted to subscribe or upgrade or anything like that at the end of this post. 

Want to see what it looks like to everyone else? Try opening this page in a private or
incognito window! 
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